
May 2016  Elementary Board Report 
 

1. Finished up with our last FAST assessment this week, starting to compare data 
2. Hoping to finish with all hiring positions within the next couple weeks 
3. Meeting with AEA and Differentiated Accountability team on testing results from 

aReading, IA assessments and our interventions 
4. Preschool Graduation May 11th and 12th for 3year and 4year olds 
5. Working with teachers on our new Go Math series for next year 
6. Setting up meeting with AEA to look at new interventions for students for 17-18 school 

year 


